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13th January 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Happy new year to you all! I hope you had a lovely Christmas holiday and were able to 

spend some valuable and memorable time with your families. 

Attached are the significant dates for the Spring Term. Hopefully this gives you plenty of 

time to make arrangements so you are able to attend. Please keep the copy safe at home 

so you can refer to it. I do want to draw your attention to a couple of things that are coming 

up in the near future: 

1. Parent Workshop on Anxiety (23rd January 6.00pm) 

We have asked our Counsellors (Turn the Page) to run a workshop for you to enable you 

to support children with anxiety. As we know since Covid, this is something that is becoming 

more prevalent and needs addressing. A letter has already been sent home but if you would 

like to book a place please contact the school office (it is limited to 30 places).  

2. Curriculum Open Session (2nd February 9.15am) 

Another chance for you to come in and see your child learning in the classroom. These 

sessions have proved very popular and I know from your feedback you appreciate the 

opportunity to see lessons in progress (no booking needed, just turn up). 

Just a couple of reminders to finish: 

Absences – please follow the absence procedure if your child is going to be off school. 

This is to contact the school office on the morning of the absence. Some parents are 

messaging teachers on Dojo, when teaching the class teachers do not always check Dojo 

straight away. 
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Jewellery – In our uniform policy it clearly states ‘on health and safety grounds, we do not 

allow children to wear jewellery in our school. The exceptions to this rule are single stud 

earrings, and watches, which we ask the children to remove for any PE / Games or physical 

activities. They must be able to remove them by themselves, or not wear them at all.’ 

Wet weather days – As you will have noticed this week at drop off we had to make 

alternative arrangements as the paths and playgrounds were so flooded. Thank you all for 

your co-operation, it was appreciated. If this happens again (very likely) we will use the 

entrances at the front of school and the Studio entrance for Y1 which seem to be least 

affected. 

Parking – Ormerod Close is for pedestrians only at drop off and pick up times. For the 

safety of our children and the local residents please do not drive or park on Ormerod Close 

at these times. 

I look forward to seeing you soon. 

Kind regards 

 

 
Helen Moorcroft 
Headteacher  

 

 


